
 

PDL UPDATE  
Patient Service Center Closures and  
Reduction in Hours        

                  Effective: March 30, 2020 

      

What has changed:   
Effective Monday, March 30th, Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories (PDL) will be decreasing Patient Service 

Center hours or closing selected sites due to the COVID-19 virus.    
 

Reason for the change:   
Due to the COVID-19 virus, PDL has experienced a significant decrease in patient collection volume and 
is therefore redirecting phlebotomists to nearby patient service centers to provide efficient service to 

patients.   

NEW Patient Service Center Hours:  

Patient Service Center Closures: 
Closed Location:  Alternate Location: 

Santa Maria –  915 East Stowell Road Santa Maria – 426 East Barcellus Avenue 

North Goleta – 7127 Hollister Avenue Goleta – 5333 Hollister Avenue 

Solvang  – 2030 Viborg Road  Solvang  – 2028 Village Lane 
 
Patient Service Centers with Revised Hours:  

Location: Current Hours: New Hours: 

Templeton – 1050 Las Tablas Road 
7 am to 5 pm 
Saturday  8 am to 12 pm 

7:30 am to 12 pm  
1 pm to 4:30 pm 
Closed Saturday  

San Luis Obispo – 1039 Murray Street 
6:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Saturday 8 am to 12 pm 

7:30am to 12pm   
1pm to 4:30pm 
Saturday 8 am to 12 pm 

Pismo Beach – 2 James Way  7 am to 4 pm 
7:30 am to 12 pm  
1 pm to 4:30 pm 

Santa Barbara – 2410 Fletcher Ave.  7 am to 4 pm 
7:30 am to 12 pm  
1 pm to 4:30 pm 

Oxnard – 1700 Lombard Street  
7 am to 12 pm  
1 pm to 4 pm 

7 am to 11:30 am  
12:30 pm to 4 pm 

Goleta – 5333 Hollister Avenue Saturday 8 am to 12 pm Closed Saturday 

Solvang  – 2028 Village Lane Saturday 8 am to 12 pm Closed Saturday 

Santa Maria – 426 East Barcellus Avenue Saturday 8 am to 12 pm Closed Saturday 

 

For more assistance, please contact PDL Client Services at (805) 879-8100 

 

Stewart W. Comer, MD, FCAP   

Medical Director, Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories      March 26, 2020 


